
24th June 2013, the School of 
ngineering and Information 

Technology has signed a 
memorandum of agreement (MOA) 
with the RIAM Institute of Technology, 
MIRI. The purpose of this MOA is to 
expand academic services between the 
two institutions and to offer Master of 
Oil and Gas Engineering at RIAM. The 
Ceremony was officiated by the Deputy 
Vice Chancellor of UMS, Prof. Dr. Shariff 
Abdul Kadir S. Omang AI-Haj, while the 
RIAM Chief Executive, Datuk Dr. Fong 
Onn Min signed on behalf of the RIAM 
Institute of Technology. So far, two 
batches of students have completed 
their studies in the Masters of Oil and 
Gas Engineering, with the second 
batch of students undergoing 
industrial attachment for 6 months, 
starting from September 2013 to 
March 2014. 


